THE DUTRA GROUP October 5, 2023

Commander (POW)
11"

Coast Guard District
Building 50-3

Coast Guard Island
Alameda, CA 94501

Attention: Aid to Mariners

Subject:  Notice to Mariners

Reference: Humboldt Bay Harbor, Recreation & Conservation District
Woodley Island Marina Maintenance Dredging — Disposal at HOODS

Gentlemen:

We request that a Notice to Mariners be posted regarding our dredging operations at the Woodley Island
Marina. Our clamshell dredge, “Excavator Barge Horton” will carry out dredging operations. Our scow
fleet will consist of 1 split hull scows. The capacity of the scow is 2,00CY.

The tow tug “Julius Brusco” or comparable will serve as our tow tug during disposal operations. The material
from Woodley Island Marina will be disposed of offshore at the Humboldt Open Ocean Disposal Site (HOODS)
as directed by the Dredged Material Management Office (DMMO). All equipment will monitor Channels 13,
16, & 80.

Our dredging operations will commence on or about October 9, 2023, and will be completed by November
15, 2023. During this time, we will be operating 24 hours / 7 days / week around the Woodley Island
Marina (approximately 40°48’30”’N, 124°09’'46.27"’W) with dredging and disposal operations.

Our superintendent will be Mr. Jeremy Biggs. He can be reached at (415) 720-3807.
Mariners are advised to use extreme caution while transiting the dredge area.

In the event you have questions concerning our request for a Notice to Mariners, please contact me at:
(253) 820-50009.

Yours truly,
The Dutra Group

Nicholas Martin
Project Manager

Cc:
Chris Mikkelson, Humboldt Bay Harbor, Rec. & Conservation District





